
BROCKENHURST  C of E  PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA

NEEDS YOUR HELP
As parents/carers of children at our school you are automatically part of the PTA. 
Please help support the PTA and come along to our Extraordinary General Meeting 
on Thursday 18th October at 3.15pm in the main hall.

We need enough people to attend in order to vote in a new PTA Committee. The 
PTA provides invaluable funds for the school and really needs your support. If this 
doen’t happen the PTA will have to be dissolved.

Surely enough reasons to support the PTA and keep it going - it does benefit all of your children!

DID YOU KNOW...

The PTA donates £ 2,850 towards  
school trips for all year groups each year.

DID YOU KNOW...

The PTA donates £ 700 towards  
Learn with Music sessions each year.

DID YOU KNOW...

The PTA donates at least £ 150 towards  
new library books each year.

DID YOU KNOW...

The PTA donated £ 8,000 for 24 new 
Chrome books for the school this year.

DID YOU KNOW...

The PTA donated £ 1000 for transport to 
the Winchester Science Museum this year.


